
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
May 30, 2010 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Request for supercede for FCC ID: HLZ-RTL8191SE 
 
Please allow the SAR report and manual to be superceded with the ones just uploaded 5/30/2010.  The 
measurement used was W/g and should have been W/kg.   
 
Thank you.  
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc. 
Direct 703-847-4700 


